REGION 1 REPORT BY TEMP RC DARYL PORTER
January 25, 2009

Region 1 has been active since the last Cabinet Meeting. | attended all Region One
Zone meetings. Efforts to increase attendance at Zone Meetings have been limited to
new Zone Chair Matt McCarville's Zone Two. Very good attendance was noted for
both Club members and guest speakers.

Thanks to past Zone Chair Sam Powell for leading the last Zone Three meeting, since
no Zone Chair has yet been found, and thanks to Director Sam and Zone Chair Greg
Heinen for leading interesting meetings. Efforts continue in securing a new Zone
Chair for Zone Three. The next round of Zone meetings are planned following the
January 25th Cabinet Meeting. Zone One with Zone Chair Greg leading the show at
Cartunes on Prairie Ave. in Beloit starting at 5:30 on January 28; Zone Two with Zone
Chair Matt at the helm gathering at 6:00 on February 9 at the Lakeside Inn on the
north side of Lake Koshkonong near Edgerton; and Zone Three with myself presiding
(unless a new ZC is found) at the Roadhouse on 30th St. on the east side of Monroe on
Tuesday, February 3 starting at 6:00. It's hoped that a goodly group of Lions will be
found having fun and learning a few things at these gathering! When | was Zone
Chair, my own Club always came out in force to support my efforts.

Lion Daryl Porter, Temp. Region One Chair



